OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 27 2014

To the Members of the California State Senate:

SB 204 would require the Board of Pharmacy to conduct a survey on pharmacists’
compliance with using standardized directions on prescription labels, as required by law.
The bill would also require a second survey of electronic health record vendors to
determine whether vendors’ include these standardized directions in their products.

I am returning this bill without my signature, because the Board currently does not have
the resources to conduct these surveys.

Sincerely,
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